
On November 22, 2019 the towns of Millville, Bethany Beach, South Bethany, and Sussex 
County were sent electronic copies of Ocean View’s draft 2020 Comprehensive Plan for their 
review and comments. The Town did not receive comments from any of the municipalities. 
Copies of the file transmission and message sent are attached below.  
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